
 

 
19th January  2017 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
  
Diocesan Building Fund. 
  
We are sending out a leaflet from the Diocese with this letter to ask for any contributions                 
towards the school building fund. School has to pay each year over £900 to contribute               
towards this and any money used is taken away from valuable resources that may support               
your child.  
  
We at St. Bernard’s have benefitted greatly from the fund over the years with replacement               
windows, an extension, repair works to our yard and replacement plumbing throughout the             
school.  
  
Any contributions that you could make, no matter how small, would be extremely gratefully              
received.  If you have any questions regarding this then please do not hesitate to ask. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
  
Mr A. T. Moor 
 

  

 


